
 

         
 
 
 
 
March 13, 2012 
 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223 
  
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

The attached leaf, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation, d/b/a National Grid 
(“Company”), is being transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the Public Service 
Commission (“Commission”), State of New York.   

     
   Fourth Revised Leaf No. 122 
           
   To P.S.C. No. 219 Gas 
 
   Effective:  May 1, 2012 
 

 The purpose of this filing is of a housekeeping nature to correct the unitization of the cap for the 
Research and Development Surcharge from therm to dekatherm as stated in the Commission’s Order 
issued and effective February 14, 2000 in case no. 99-G-1369.  
 
 Waiver of the requirements of 16NYCRR, §720-8 of the Commission’s regulations as to 
newspaper publication is requested for this filing. 
 
 If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Dawn Herrity at (718) 403-2975 or 
Dawn.Herrity@us.ngrid.com. 
 

       Sincerely; 

 
 
       Dawn Herrity 
       Regulation & Pricing 
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